
On Monday, May 23rd, a
beautiful sunny morning
greeted the 153 enthusiastic

golfers who supported Hope House
Ministries’ 14th Annual Golf Classic
at the beautiful Port Jefferson
Country Club.  These dedicated
players began the day with a delight-
ful breakfast and ended it with a
sumptuous cocktail hour and dinner
provided by the professional staff of
the magnificent Villa Lombardi’s on
the Sound.  At mid-day the golfers

were treated to a
lavish lunch com-
pliments of Pace’s
Steak House
(Hauppauge and
Port Jefferson),
including sliced
filet mignon sand-
wiches.

The proceeds of
the event were
enhanced by the
kindness of the
golfers who gener-
ously purchased
prize raffle tickets and participated
in the exciting auction bidding for
celebrity memorabilia and assorted
gift items.  The McCarthy
Foundation once again graciously
inspired these most generous golfers
with their benevolent donation of
$50,000!

The Hope House Golf Classic
Committee would like to thank our
wonderful volunteers, the entire staff
of the Port Jefferson Country Club,

Villa Lombardi’s on the Sound,
Pace’s Steak House, James Cress
Florists for the tee and event signage,
the tee sign sponsors, as well as our
corporate and other event sponsors:
Adjo Contracting, Advanced Health
Management Services Inc., Albrecht,
Viggiano, Zureck & Co.,
Augusiewicz Contracting Inc.,
Baldassano Architectural Group, the
Barker Family, Bay Shore Moving &
Storage, Stephen Bohlen, Bluff Point 

Hope House Ministries 14th Annual

Golf Classic Raises $137,000!
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Members of the Rampone family have long
been supporting Hope House Ministries.
Here we have three generations, (left to right)
Wayne Rampone, Sr., Wayne Rampone, Jr.
and Charles Rampone, Sr.

The first place foursome (left to right):  Gary Vegliante, Ken Gaul,
Dean Jenkins, Michael Burner, representing the Port Jefferson
Lions Club.

con’td. on pg. 3
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A Message
from Fr. Frank
Dear Friends and Benefactors,

On April 22, 2005 at
the Chapel of Infant
Jesus, over 750 peo-

ple gathered to celebrate the
25th Anniversary of Hope
House Ministries. It is hard to
believe that twenty-five years
have passed.

It seems just like yesterday we were fixing up the Guest
House at Little Portion Friary as the first Hope House.
We had 10 beds then. I did not have a clue of where we
were going or what ultimately we would be doing.

What I did know is God was asking me to think and act
outside the box – and assuring me that he would not
abandon us. He didn’t! Our twenty-five year history of
service and ministry is a powerful testament that God did
not abandon us. To the contrary, he empowered us to
become a dynamic voice for the voiceless and to be a
powerful sign of hope for those on the edge of despair.
The rest is history!

Never did I think that this adventure would take me to
the places it has, nor did I think I would have seen all
that I have seen. There have been peaks and valleys – but
always a feeling of hope, no matter how desperate things
at times became.

As I look back on this odyssey, I do not regret one
minute of the journey – or the countless thousands that
have touched my life and crossed my path. It is with a
profound sense of gratitude and honor that I look upon
this adventure. At times I humbly believe I have gotten
more than I have given.

The greatest gift I received that night was standing
among hundreds of people who sat in that very Chapel
twenty-five years earlier that came that Friday to pray
and celebrate. To know that they had walked with us a
distance of twenty-five years was amazing.

The most overwhelming aspect of the Anniversary
Celebration was to see a young man travel from as far
away as Chicago, Illinois, to pray with us, as well as the
young men – who are now grown men with their wives
and children – with tears streaming down their cheeks as
they greeted one another.

The miracle of Hope House Ministries is not my vision
come true or the thousands of broken lives we have
helped to heal, but rather the countless hand and hearts
that have blessed this ministry for more than a quarter of
a century. It is truly a ministry blessed by God.

In late March someone came into the Counseling Center
for services. I stopped to help her and she said so simply,
but yet so profoundly, “This is a holy place.” As I
thought about her comment, I said to myself she is right.

Every day broken and wounded people of all ages and
walks of life come across our threshold seeking “some-
thing.” They are met with compassion and the funda-
mental belief that “all life is sacred” and thus treated
accordingly.

As we formally begin our Twenty-Fifth Anniversary Year,
thanks seem so inadequate to express my profound grati-
tude for all that you do everyday to bless our Ministry.
Almost 400 people volunteer on a regular basis, sharing
their time and talent with people that often feel discarded
and hopeless. We will never know the full impact that
each of you have had on so many.

Be assured of my continued prayers at our daily Eucharist
for you and your families. Pray that God will continue to
bless us with the hands, hearts and treasure that we need
to continue our mission.

Forever gratefully,

Fr. Francis Pizzarelli,
SMM, LCSW-R, ACSW, DCSW

Fr. Francis Pizzarelli,
SMM, LCSW-R,
ACSW, DCSW
Founder and

Executive Director



Golf Resort,  Brands Cycle & Fitness, J. C. Broderick
Associates, City Tire Auto Centers, Clare Rose, Inc.,
Coral Color Process, Ltd., CorrectNet, Creative Fx,
Davis Vision, Fire Sprinkler Associates, First
Development Corp., Friends of Jim Tsunis, HSBC, Hub
International Northeast, Ed & Lil Kos, Ed Garrity, Greg
Norman, InterCounty Appliance Corp., Law Office of
Jacoby & Jacoby, JAL Plastering, James Cress Florists,
Ltd.,  Derek Jeter, John Jay LaValle-Brookhaven Town
Supervisor, Lombardi’s on the Sound, Kevin Maloney,
Manzi Homes, Inc., Martini Enterprises, LLC,
McCarthy Foundation, Phil Mickelson, Milburn Mills,
Chris McKeever-Title Insurer, Anthony Montani
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Photos from the HHM Appreciation Dinner
on Tuesday, May 17, 2005

Matt LoNigro
shares a dance with
his son Matthew.

The DiNapoli family and Fr. Charlie Papa
enjoy this special evening (From left: Laurie Eimers
John DiNapoli, Joe DiNapoli, Fr. Charlie Papa and
Fran DiNapoli).

Girls night out! (From left: Debbie DiRosa, Irene
Gerace, Genevieve Heidrich and Bonnie Abrescia)

Kelly Harkins (right), a volunteer for over
five years and her friend, Andrea Breiner,
enjoy good times and great food.

We welcomed over 300 people to the Annual
Appreciation Dinner. Thank you to all of the wonderful
volunteers who have made these past 25 years so special!

Landscaping, New England Tours, P & W Electric,
Pace’s Steak House, Arnold Palmer, J. D. Posillico, Inc.,
Port Jefferson Ferry, Port Jefferson Sporting Goods,
Printing Spectrum, Pyramid Air Conditioning, RAC
Industrial Developers, Nicholas Racanelli Construction,
LLC, Racanelli Construction, Inc., Racanelli Realty
Services, Inc., Ramp Ford, Regent Sports Corp., Rising
Sons Maintenance, Inc., Russo, Fox & Karl, South Bay
Trucking, Taylor Rental-Pt. Jeff. Sta., The O’Brien
Agency, Lee Trevino, Triple M Roofing Corp., TRITEC
Real Estate Co., Twomey, Latham, Shea & Kelley, LLP,
Warrior Lacrosse, Tom Watson, US Web-Printing &
Mailing Services, and Winter Brothers Recycling.

Without these kind and caring contributors we could
not have accomplished so much!!

HHM Golf Classic - cont’d. from pg. 1
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For the third year in a row, Fr. Francis Pizzarelli
and the Hope House Ministries Endowment
Committee proudly hosted their Annual

Endowment Fund Event on Thursday, March 3rd at the
beautiful Villa Lombardi’s in Holbrook, New York.
Approximately 330 guests were welcomed and over
$165,000 was raised! Thanks to the dedication and hard
work of this committee as well as the generosity of hun-
dreds of donors, over $578,000 in event profits have been

raised to
date, in sup-
port of the
ministry’s
Endowment
Fund. 

Following a
VIP reception
honoring the
many charita-
ble event

sponsors, the guests
enjoyed a cocktail hour
and a gourmet buffet din-
ner while enjoying the
beautiful music of James
Faith Entertainment of
Port Jefferson. To begin the
formal part of the pro-
gram, Monsignor Thomas
Hartman opened with a
beautiful invocation. Like
the year before, we were
honored to have an alum-
nus of Hope House
Ministries in attendance. Steven Bowden extended his grati-
tude to Fr. Frank while sharing testimonials of life at The
Community House. Following this, Curtis Sliwa, Founder of
the Guardian Angels Alliance, offered a dynamic keynote
address while paving the way for our tremendous event hon-
oree, Thomas J. Spota, Suffolk County District Attorney, who
shared his supportive words of the ministry as well as present-
ing a very generous gift of $20,000. With a gracious heart Fr.
Francis Pizzarelli closed the formal program by extending a
special thanks to the committee members and event sponsors
who made this event so extraordinary.Fr. Frank (center) and some members of the

Endowment Committee gather for photo.

Many thanks to our outstanding
special guests: Curtis Sliwa (left) and
event honoree, Thomas J. Spota
(right).

CROWN SPONSOR
($25,000)
Harbor Financial Management, LLC

PLATINUM SPONSOR
($15,000)
Billies 1890 Saloon
Frey Family Foundation, Inc.
Newsday

BRONZE SPONSOR
($5,000)
The Devine Family
DiFazio Electric, Inc.
Mayco Building Services
Total Office Planning Services, Inc.

PATRON SPONSOR
($2,500)
Commercial Flooring Specialists Ltd.
Gilman Ciocia/Prime Financial
Mayco Building Services
Steelcase
The Suffolk County PBA, Inc.
Waldner’s Business Environments

BENEFACTOR SPONSOR
($1,500)
Aramark
Sound Painting, Inc.
TPG Architecture, LLP

HOPE SPONSOR
($1,000)
Carr Business Systems
Corporate National Realty

BEVERAGE SPONSOR
Clare Rose, Inc.

DINNER SPONSOR
Frey Family Foundation, Inc.

FLORAL SPONSOR
James Cress Florist Ltd.

GUEST FAVORS
Ramp Ford and the Rampone Family

KICK-OFF SPONSOR
Pace’s Steak House

PHOTOGRAPHY SPONSOR 
Spinnato Gallery

Over $165,000 raised for Endowment Fund!

SPONSORSHIPS

cont’d. on pg. 5
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ENDOWMENT COMMITTEE MEMBERS

cont’d from pg. 4

FOUNDER/
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Fr. Francis Pizzarelli,
SMM, LCSW-R, ACSW, DCSW
ENDOWMENT COMMITTEE
Dr. Robert J. Frey
President, Frey Family
Foundation, Inc.
Chairman, HHM
Endowment Committee
Charles Russo, Esq.
Russo, Fox & Karl
Chairman, Hope House Ministries
Dr. Anthony J. Bonasera
Deputy Superintendent of Schools
Mount Sinai UFSD
William L. Devine
Mutual Inc.
Frank Toner
Sr. Vice President, Operations
and Engineering Services - Newsday

PLANNING COMMITTEE
Gary D. Bixhorn
District Superintendent
Eastern Suffolk BOCES
Vince Brewer
President, Freight Savers Express
Dr. Nicholas Craig and
Mrs. Jenise Craig
North Country Surgical, P.C.
Michael Elliott
Prudential CRES
Commercial Real Estate
Paul Elliott, CPM
Broker/Owner, Prudential CRES
Commercial Real Estate
Jeff Frayler
President, Suffolk County P.B.A.
John Gallivan
President, Waldner’s
Business Environments
Peter Goldsmith
President, LISTnet
George and Carol Ann
Hochbrueckner

George J. Hochbrueckner
& Associates, Inc.
Charles Janosick
President, Proforma
Executive Business Services
Rich Kruse
President, ExecuLeaders
Arthur L. Loeffler, CPA
Loeffler, Seltzer and Floch, LLP
William Macholz
District Sales Manager
Coca Cola Bottling Co. of New York 
Todd Miranda
Financial Consultant
A.G. Edwards & Sons, Inc.
Dr. Yacov Shamash
Vice President, Economic Development,
Dean, College of Engineering & Applied
Sciences - Stony Brook University
Stuart Tenzer
President, New Horizons Computer
Learning Center of Long Island
Patricia Hand-Van Leer
UBS Financial Services, Inc.

A Project Hope

Anecdote
Project Hope is a newly formed homeless intervention drop-
in shelter. This program has been generously funded by the
New York State Office of Temporary and Disability
Assistance and has served over 70 people since 2004.

“I am 50 years old, I have no family, no job and no hope
for myself because of my 30 years of alcohol and drug
addiction.” This was Jim’s self perception over two and a
half years ago when he sat slumped and dispirited. But
today Jim is sober, has a great sponsor, is involved in
Alcoholic Anonymous, is employed, has been able to
reconnect with his family and above all, has found a
renewed sense of hope and dignity. According to Jim,
“everyday is a miracle.” When asked what brought about
this transformation, which enabled him to change his life
around, Jim’s response was, “the hope and encouragement
which I received from the homeless advocate when I was
homeless.”

Jim’s story is representative of many of the homeless men
and women who come to Project Hope. So often, a sense

of hopelessness can become a paralyzing experience for
those who have become homeless. Project Hope may be
able to meet their material needs but sometimes the most
important gift our homeless guests can receive is a sense
of hope. As a result, Project Hope attempts to reach out
to our guests in order to offer them a way out of their
difficult and sometimes seemingly hopeless situation.

Since its beginning in October 2004, Project Hope has
had the privilege of assisting other homeless guests like
Jim to recapture their dignity in order to feel better about
themselves. For Jim, his miracle started when he sought
treatment for his addiction, for another it may be com-
plying with her medication regimen, for another it may
mean applying for welfare assistance or finding employ-
ment to name a few. Project Hope’s aim is to continue to
provide our guests with an environment whereby over
time they will be able to discover or to rediscover a sense
of self worth in order to move beyond their hopelessness.
Consequently, Project Hope seeks to assist and to chal-
lenge our guests so they may be able to experience mira-
cles in their lives.

Br. Roger Croteau, CSC
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In honor of Hope House
Ministries’ 25th Anniversary, the
ladies of Laureate Alpha Beta gra-

ciously shared their time and talent
once again as their annual fashion
show raised an outstanding $15,500
to benefit Hope House Ministries.
Over 480 people gathered on April
7th for a wonderful fashion show and
Chinese auction at Villa Lombardi’s in
Holbrook, NY. 

The models traveled the catwalk
adorned in beautiful clothing from
Renee’s, Mattituck, with hairstyles arranged by Rapunzel’s, Mt. Sinai, and make-up
by Gina Gerace. As all enjoyed this evening of food and fashions, there were 91 prize
baskets and 18 money corsages.

A special thanks is extended to our sponsors who donated their services to make this
event so successful: Jim Altebrando of Printing Spectrum, Deb DiRoma of
CreativeFX, Ann and Toni of Rapunzel’s Salon, Gini Gerace of LaPosh Salon,
Debbie Gildersleeve of Renee’s, Jay and Roger of Hope House Ministries who escort-
ed our models off the runway, and to the entire chapter of Beta Sigma Phi, who con-
tinue to bless our ministry with their dedication and abundant gifts.

Fr. Frank (center) accepts a check for $15,500
from Lorri Walberg (L) and Deb DiRoma (R).

Beta Sigma Phi

Raises $15,500 for HHM

Editors
Anne Frimmer
Theresa Zeis

Layout & Design
Deborah A. DiRoma, CreativeFX

email: ddiroma@optonline.net

Printing
Printing Spectrum

www.printingspectrum.com

Hope House Ministries
PO Box 358

Port Jefferson, NY 11777

MAIN PHONE &
COUNSELING CENTER:

(631) 928-2377
HopeHouse@webtv.net

DEVELOPMENT OFFICE:
(631) 473-8796

FAX: (631) 474-4851
www.hhm.org

hhmdevelop@optonline.net

For questions regarding tax deductions,
please refer to the Internal Revenue Service

Publication 526 entitled Charitable Contributions.

Enjoy the pleasures of a

Princess Cruise and benefit

Hope House Ministries

For every cabin booked on Princess
Cruise Lines, a $50 per cabin dona-
tion** will go to benefit the programs of
Hope House Ministries.

Contact: Travel Trends
(631) 724-3311

400 Townline Road, Hauppauge, NY 11788
traveltrendsny1@yahoo.com

**Book anytime between September 2004 - December 2005. Hope House Ministries MUST be
mentioned when you book for Hope House to receive this donation.

Enjoy the pleasures of a

Princess Cruise and benefit

Hope House Ministries

Statement of Mission
The Mission of Hope House Ministries
is founded in the spirit of St. Louis
DeMontfort, who had a commitment
to the poor and the courage to do what
no one else had the courage to do. This
is our mission: To provide compassion-
ate, comprehensive and competent care
for the poor, the marginal and the
wounded among us. This commitment
is woven in the Gospel vision that all
life is sacred and every human person is
unique and has the right to be respect-
ed and protected. Specifically, we are
committed to young people and fami-
lies in crisis, pregnant women and
mothers and babies in crisis and all
other wounded people, within our
society, who are seen as abandoned and
neglected. Thus, we seek to be men and
women of hope in a world of shattered
dreams.



A s we celebrate with great joy
the commencement of our
25th Anniversary Year, we are

reminded that our overwhelming success has
been made possible by the care and support of so
many generous individuals who have offered
their invaluable assistance. Therefore, on behalf
of the Board of Directors and the entire Hope
House Ministries family, I would like to extend
my deepest gratitude to you for your gifts in
support of the 25th Anniversary Appeal. This
first annual appeal raised over $27,000 in sup-
port of our seven outreach services, which focus
on restoring hope to those in need! These vital
funds have made it possible to further assist the
many people who are in crisis in our communi-
ties. We greatly appreciate the support that you
have compassionately shared in order to help the
less fortunate on Long Island. Thank you for
giving so generously in honor of our 25th
Anniversary and for helping us to serve over
265,000 individuals, families and children in
need to date. 

We could not have done it without you!
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� Yes, I’d like to make a charitable contribution to keep hope alive!
I would like to donate the following amount to Hope House Ministries:
� $25 � $50 � $75 � $100 � Other

Donor Name___________________________________________________________

Address________________________________________Phone __________________

� Check Enclosed - Make checks payable to: Hope House Ministries

� VISA � MC � Amex # _______________________________________
� Please send me more information on HHM.
� I would like to volunteer my time and talent to HHM.
All gifts are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowable by law.
Please send all contributions to: Hope House Ministries, PO Box 358, Port Jefferson, NY 11777-0358

Exp. Date________________

HOW TO GIVE

Thank You!

If you no longer wish
to receive our

newsletter,
please contact the

Development
Department

at (631) 473-8796
or e-mail

hhmdevelop@optonline.net

2005 Annual Appeal
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RETURNSERVICE
REQUESTED

September 2005
Montauk We Hope Bike Tour
Saturday, September 10
at 7 a.m.
Starting in East Setauket
(Tritec Real Estate Building)

December 2005
Annual Hope House Ministries
Holiday Party 
Thursday, December 1 at 7p.m. 
Held at Villa Lombardi's,
Holbrook, NY 

Andy Cooney Christmas Concert
Sunday, December 11 at 3 p.m.
St. Joseph’s College Auditorium,
Patchogue, NY (proceeds to benefit
Hope House Ministries)

Mark your Calendars!
March 2006
The Fourth Annual
Endowment Fund Event
Thursday, March 2
6:30 - 9:30 p.m.
Held at Villa Lombardi's,
Holbrook, NY

April 2006
Beta Sigma Phi Fashion Show/
Chinese Auction
Thursday, April 6, 2006
at 6:45 p.m.
Held at Villa Lombardi's,
Holbrook, NY (proceeds to benefit
Hope House Ministries)

SUNDAYS

AA-Beginners 6:30pm - 7:45pm
8:00pm - 9:30pm

MONDAYS

AA 6:00am
TUESDAYS

Parent Group 7:30pm - 9:00pm
WEDNESDAYS

AA 6:00am
CODA 10:00am - 11:30am
NA 8:00am - 10:00am
THURSDAYS

AA-Beginners 6:30pm - 7:45pm
8:00pm - 9:30pm

FRIDAY

AA 6:00am
AA 12:00am (midnight)
SATURDAYS

AA 8:00pm - 9:30pm

Self Help Meetings
All meetings are held in the Sr. Aimee
Room unless otherwise noted.

Celebrating 25 Years  
of Ministry!


